

Reception Newsletter



4th February 2022

Chinese New Year.

We have been learning all about China and the Lunar New Year. This year is the Year of the Tiger. We have found China on the globe, read the story of the zodiac, watched dragon dances and created our own small dragons, dragon masks and Chinese lanterns. We have tasted different Chinese food and created our own Chinese restaurant for role play.

On Friday we did our own dragon dance and took it around school to entertain everyone.



Junk Modelling

If you could send in any recyclable materials for junk modelling it would be greatly appreciated! Thank you

COVID

This week has been somewhat disrupted due to covid. The children have been brilliant – you would be very proud.

As cases remain high, please be sure to do lateral flow tests if your child is unwell.

Reading

Please read daily with your child and record this in their reading record. Just a page or two a day will ensure their reading progresses. They will also be able to put a reading bead their reading team bottle!

Thank you

Dates for the Diary

Intergenerational Week -7th-11th February
Bobble Hat Day - Friday 11th February
(come in a bobble hat)
Break up for half term - Friday 11th
February

Back to school - Monday 21st February NSPCC Number day - Tues 22nd Feb (Come dressed as a number with a contribution for NSPCC)

Phonics

We have been revising recent sounds and lots of the high frequency words this week. Be sure to use the sheet we sent home before Christmas to keep practicing these.

Maths

We have been looking at how to make the numbers 6 and 7 this week and learning for example that 4 and 3 make seven as well as 5 and 2.

We have used domino spots to help us with this.